
NOTICE TO THE BAR

Retraction of Attorneys D. Ward Kallstrom and Marc J. Sonnenfeld from 2007 Pro Hac Vice

Ineligible Attorney List

The New Jersey Lawyers' Fund for Client Protection declares that the 2007 Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List contained two
names in error: "D. Ward Kallstrom" and "Marc J. Sonnenfeld". These attorneys, in addition to pro hac vice admission,
were admitted as Multijurisdictional Practitioners and remitted their payments as such. Only one payment per calendar
year is required of attorneys regardless of the capacities in which they appear or practice. These attorneys' names should be
stricken from the Pro Hac Vice Ineligible List published November 19, 2007. The Fund clarifies that D. Ward Kallstrom,
Esq. and Marc J. Sonnenfeld, Esq. were never ineligible to appear pro hac vice and regrets any confusion or inconvenience
caused.
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